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Andrea Gyger

From: Diane Vliem 

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 7:58 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - working draft election rules

We do NOT need further restrictions of our voter registration process, nor of our voting time window.  I spent quite a 

few hours this past summer registering voters, and it is a fair, legal, caution process that works well.  

 

Please do NOT bring in difficulties to the registration process, and the extended voting time period is essential for the 

overburdened voters with family and work demands.   

 

Extend the voting registration to all U.S./Colorado citizens!  

 

Diane Vliem  




